
 

 

 

13 October 2022 

Dear Lord Kinoull, 

Thank you for your letter, dated 23 August 2022, drawing our attention to your Committee’s inquiry 
into the UK’s future relationship with the EU. While we are not in a position to contribute to the 
inquiry we are keen to follow its progress. 

We would welcome the opportunity to meet with your Committee during your visit to Cardiff early in 
the new year. I have asked Committee officials to liaise with your Clerk to identify a mutually 
convenient date and time.  

We look forward to meeting with you and to developing a constructive working relationship with your 
Committee during the remainder of this Parliamentary term. 

Yours sincerely, 

Llyr Gruffydd MS,  
Chair, Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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